

300 South C Street, Tustin, CA 92780-3695 • (714) 730-7301 • FAX (714) 731-5399 • www.tustin.k12.ca.us

March 19, 2003

Allan Browning, President Tustin Chamber of Commerce 1131 East Main Street, Suite 109 Tustin, CA 92780

Dear Allan:

On behalf of the Tustin Unified School District, we thank you for serving as "Principal for a Day" at Barbara Benson Elementary School on Tuesday, March 18. We hope you enjoyed your travels into the educational world as much as we enjoyed having you with us for the day.

We appreciate your interest in our school district, and would like to take this opportunity to commend you for your continued support of public education.

Again, thank you for taking the time to participate in this special event. Your support for the Tustin Unified School District is considered important by staff, teachers, administrators, and students.

Sincerely,

Peter C. Gorman Superintendent

Peter C. John

/sh